Professor J Crane
Department of Pathology
Royal Group of Hospitals
Grosvenor Road
BELFAST BT12 6BA

Dear Professor Crane

I would be grateful if you would forward me a copy of the Post Mortem report conducted on my
daughter Rachel Ferguson who died in the Royal Belfast Hospital for Sick Children.

A Coroner’s Post Mortem was carried out following her death on 10 June 2001.

Yours sincerely

Ray Ferguson (Father)

RF - WHSSC



